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Ref. No. 2023-08- 6'5
August 31, 2023

MEMORANDUM FROM THE DIRECTOR

TO : ALL DA-BAR EMPLOYEES
SUBJECT :  WORK SUSPENSION ON AUGUST 31, 2023

Relative to the Department of Agriculture-Central Office’s memorandum dated August
31, 2023 on the work suspension due to continuous heavy rains brought by outgoing
Super Typhoon “Goring” and incoming Severe Tropical Storm “Hanna’, please be
advised that work is suspended at DA-BAR effective 12:30 PM today, August 31, 2023.

For your information and guidance.
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